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Commander John Kopp passed around a card for Buzz Kincade so all those in attendance could sign 
it. 
Commander John Kopp passed around a Thank You card the Post received from the Ashlock family 
thanking the Post for their service as Funeral Honors Team. 
Commander John Kopp talked about the things the Post had done during Memorial Day and asked 
every one to thank the members of Boy Scout Troops 376 = Saint James and 241 - United 
Methodist. 
4th of July 
Commander John Kopp talked about the Liberty Fireworks to be held on the Fourth of July at 
Fountain Bluffs Sports Complex. 
Commander John Kopp said that the city wants 125 flags to be posted and the Post to present the 
colors and maybe play taps before the fireworks begin. 
Commander John Kopp said thet flags would be put up at 10:00 HRS 
Commander John Kopp introduced Michelle Steinkamp and family. Her husband has been called up 
for active duty. 
Commander John Kopp reminded everyone about BINGO at Cedars on the 28th starting at 18:30 
HRS and he would be bringing the snacks. 
Commander John Kopp that VFW Post 4043 would be holding a fish fry and carnival for kids on 
Saturday from 16:00 to 19:00 HRS. The cost for dinner is $7.00. 
Election Committee: 
Don Happy, Paul Ellison, and Fred Cox 
The committee presented the list of candidates for 2008 Post Officers 
John Kopp Commander 
Ted Nelson Vice Commander 
Robert Emery Adajunt 
John Gibbs Sergeant at Arms 
Don Happy Finance Officer 
Paul Ellison made a motion to accept the list of officers by acclamation. Paul Reichmann seconded 
the motion. The motion passed. 
Commander John Kopp talked about the Post getting a Ladies Auxiliary started and that his daughter 
Samantha McCoy is working on getting the Auxiliary started. 
Commander John Kopp talked about Pleasant Valley Church invitation to All Veterans Recognition 
services on June 30th and July 1st. 

Don Happy wanted to get a show of hands for 4th of July Volunteers 
Alan Shannon sadi that he has a chance to get rid of the little trailer. A motion was made and 
seconded and passed to let Alan Shannon get rid of the little trailer. 
Commander John Kopp closed the meeting 
 
 
 
Submitted ___________________________                  Approved ___________________________ 
                  Robert C. Emery – Adjutant                                    John Kopp - Commander 


